
 ANNOUNCEMENTS                     February 23, 2017                     Thursday - Day 2

Congratulations to our bowling teams on their fantastic performance at the State 
Bowling Meet.  The boys team won the state title for the second year, and the girls 
placed third on their first trip to the state tournament.  Alex Reseland captured the Class 
2A Individual Crown as well.

The UHS Vocal Music Department will present the final Pops Concert this Monday at 
7:00 PM in the PAC. Women’s Concert Choir, Men’s Concert Choir, Treble Choir, 
Vitality, and Studio 2017 will perform along with several student soloists and small 
groups. Tickets are available at the door for $5 for adults and high school students and 
$3 for students grades K-8. Activity passes are accepted.

All students who are planning to participate in a spring sport must take the ImPACT test 
if you have not done so already this school year.  Testing sessions will be held right after 
school in Room 235 (Henkenius) on the following days: February 23rd.  Any questions - 
please see your coach or Activities staff member.

Students from our sister school in Lindenberg, Germany, will be visiting us in October 
for three weeks.  If you are interested in hosting, please see Frau Lubbers in room 211 
for more information.  Students do NOT have to be enrolled in German in order to host! 
 
All ESL students, including waivered students, with last names beginning with N-Z, must 
be in the library/Media Center on Thursday, February 23, 9:20 AM. 

Students be sure to have your ID’s out and ready when entering the building after 8:00 - 
you will need to show them at the door.

All seniors be sure to stop by the Herff Jones table to pick up your graduation 
announcements in the commons today.

Have a great day! 


